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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

In school 
 

Year 2 
Faye 

 
Year 1  

Lachlan 
 

Reception 
Brianne 

 
Nursery 

Leo, Sophie, Chloe & 
Malia 

 
Home learning 

 
Year 2 

Robbie & Jacob 
 

Year 1 
Harman & Poppy 

 
Reception 

Joshua & Surena 
 
 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
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Friday 5th February 2021 

We have really enjoyed seeing lots of children and their 
families this week when the new home learning packs were 
delivered. We hope you are enjoying the new story and 
learning activities. The classroom windows in school have 

rows of beans in their bags waiting to grow! We are looking forward to seeing how 
the beans grow and change over the next few weeks.  
There are some weblinks on the home learning page to go with the ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’ learning activities. Teachers are also starting to use Tapestry to send 
short video links to help parents support home learning. 

Check out the Home Learning page on the school website for lots of links to online 
learning activities and games 

PE in school.  
Reception 

PE on Monday & Friday 
Year 1 

PE on Wednesday & Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 

Free School Meals 
Breakfast packs and will be 
delivered again next week. 

Magic Breakfast have kindly 
delivered additional items 

and we have received some food from the 
Co-Op in Donnington which will be 

included in the packs.  
We have over 70 packs to deliver so 

please don’t worry if you don’t get your 
pack on Monday—it will take most of the 

week to get everything delivered.  
The next Free School Meals vouchers will 

also be delivered during  
next week. The vouchers for half term (the 
week after) is being funded by Telford & 

Wrekin council. These will be sent direct to 
parents.  

If you are not receiving food vouchers 
and you think you may be entitled 

please contact the school office.  

We received 43 responses to the 
parent questionnaire about home 
learning last week. A big thank you 
to everyone who has completed it, 
we really appreciate your feedback. 
We have been looking at all your 
responses and will let you know next 
week what we are doing to make 
home learning even better.  
The winner of the £20 
ALDI voucher is 
Surena in Class 5. 

Please make sure you contact 
the office (386640 or 

donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk )   

if you change your phone 
number or move house so that 

we have up to date contact 
details for you. Thank you. 




